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I'he ongoing situation in the Balkans caused the UKMAMS families
day to be postponed until later in the year. Although the Association

AGM went ahead as planned on June 5", our patron sent the following
letter to the chairman..

Jear Bob,

—Or reasons which are beyonc My control (and which allmembers of
the Association will understand) there is now sadly no reasonable
prospect of escaping to Lyneham for yvour AGM on Saturca ay. As
president of an Association which is so close to My heart, | had every
iINtention of trying to slip over, even if only for a few minutes, to say hello
o the members and, of course, to buy you a beer. LUnfortunately,

Ousiness inthe Balkans is going to keep me chained to the office for the
whole of Saturday morning and beyond.

Flease would you make my apologies to all members of the Association
for my absence? | promise to try and do better next vear! |In the

meantime, Sam joins me in sending our very best wishes to each anc
every one of you.

Air Chief Marshal Sir John Cheshire KBE CB FRAeS RAF
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Inside this issue: Wg Cdr Rod Elliot gives the Presidents address.
Wg Cdr Bob Dixon recalls a trip to France.
WO Ian Berry scours the archives for the 540 report.
Sgt Steve Lowe requests your appearance in the Golf.
Plus Letters to the Editor.







